
 

AMA Charter #3470 

September, 2016 

Club Information 

President: Terry Gilliland 

Vice President: Ted Flemming 

Secretary: Wayne Barrett 

Treasurer: Tom Withem 

Safety Officer: Butch Clark 

Field Marshall: Bob Wyckoff 

Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic 
Welland, Tom Schultz, David Hames 

Contest Chairman: Vic Welland, Don 

Bourdon 

Meeting Activity Coordinator: Chris Roberts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Typical Meeting Agenda 

 Welcome 

 Approve Agenda 

 New member applications 

 Reports 

o Field Officer 

o Safety Officer 

o Intro Pilots report 

o Treasurer’s report 

 Old Business 

 New Business 

 Auction / Show & Tell 

 Q & A 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING 

Our next club meeting is 

Tuesday, September 19th at 7:00PM 

at the CAM flying site, 

1200 Drag Strip Rd., Hudson, NC. 



August’s Meeting Minutes 

Treasurer report - $2,265.00 with 31 paid 

members. 

Field report – The field looks great.  Bob is doing 

a great job. 

Safety report – quote “A-OK” – Butch Clark 

Intro pilots –Dave is doing great and Larry is still 

improving also. 

Meeting Activity – Fly before / after the 

meetings. 

New members – We have no new members. 

Old business – Terry bought a flag from Amazon 

for $30.  We are looking forward to have that 

addition at the field. 

New business – Terry suggested we charge no 

landing fee at the September, 30th electric fly-in.  

Chris suggested we have our end of season 

diner at the fly-in as opposed to the next club 

meeting; everyone seemed to be in favor of 

that idea.  

New business – Butch brought up the fact that 

Bob is doing a great job keeping the field in 

shape and motioned that Bob should not have 

to pay dues.  Tom seconded the motion and the 

motion passed with all in favor. 

New business – Ken let us know that Lee is in 

the hospital and had been since the 13th.  He 

expects to go home tonight (the 15th).  He was 

admitted due to an abnormal heart beat. 

New business – Ken also announced that 

Hunting Creek is having their annual Bob 

Tillman Memorial Fly-In Saturday, October 14th. 

We adjourned at 7:11 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


